Rabbi Daniel Tropper Gesher Foundation Hassoreg 2 Jerusalem, Israel

Dear Danny:

I just read through the article in Maariv and also your "dear all" letter and find all of it quite exciting. I think we are beginning the "break-through" that I had been urging and hoping for all this time. The very polarization that now exists, and that we are dedicated to minimizing, should at least make responsible people in Israel conscious of the fact that we have a great deal to offer and that we are therefore deserving of public (governmental) support.

Thank you for your wife, and your family and go-workers

Cordially yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL: ww